Follow our <u>blog</u> on Our Town St. Helena's website!



DECEMBER 2019

SVB Gets Involved in Affordable Housing Meet Silicon Valley Bank's Wine Division



L to R First Row: Lindsay Gallion, Diane Dodge Bianchini, William Stevens (Head of SVB's Wine Division), Tyler Vasilik, Sara Chrisman Bjerkan. L to R Second Row: Suzann Russell, Steve Bierer, Jonathan Williams, Dino Pillinini

Silicon Valley Bank's Wine Division spent an afternoon at the Brenkle Court jobsite breaking up concrete and removing fence posts. This from Suzann Russell, the group's Managing Director:

"This affordable housing will help our workforce live closer to where they work, support our winery and vineyard clients and their employees, take commuters off the road, and add to the overall quality of life in St. Helena. I hope we will see a lot more projects like this and more support from local businesses." Read more

Support OTSH and Affordable Housing!

Our Town St. Helena wishes you a wonderful holiday season and a happy, healthy New Year.

Help make 2020 our most productive year yet by <u>making a tax-deductible contribution</u> today. Donations of any amount help us pay for project development and operating expenses.



We welcome volunteers!
Our <u>website</u> lists <u>community involvement opportunities</u>.

A Workforce Village @ 963 Pope St.



OTSH purchased 963 Pope St. by employing a <u>Charitable Sale strategy</u>. Our new income-qualified tenant will move in mid-Dec., and we're meeting with architects to design four more units on the property. This project will help us jumpstart our efforts for 2020. Read more

Meet Our Brenkle Court Families Juan Salomon



Juan Salomon and his son Jayden

Working five days/week plus more hard work each weekend leaves all of our Brenkle Court homeowners tired, but the goal of home ownership keeps them motivated. For Juan Salomon, "This is a dream come true. I'll be able to live and work in the same town, and my son will grow up in his own room. I am blessed." Read more about Juan.

Our Town St. Helena Provides Housing to the People Vital to St. Helena

Board of Directors

Monsignor John Brenkle
Sara Chrisman Bjerkan
Rebecca Flores*
Steve Goldfarb
John Sales*
Mary Stephenson*
Rick Swig*
Marisol Vargas
*OTSH Founders

Advisory Council

Thomas Faherty
Ted Hall
Rick Jones
Thomas McBroom
Peter Palmisano
Howard Siegel
Erica Roetman Sklar
Joel Toller
Larry Vermeulen

Our Town St. Helena is a 501(c)3 corporation.

Our Town St. Helena
PO Box 94, St. Helena, CA 94574
707.302.8908 | ourtownsthelena.org | ourtownsh@gmail.com

STAY CONNECTED Facebook, Twitter and Instagram

